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Coming Up (Lord Willing) 

Sep. 19—Russ McGlenn—Oil Is a Renewable Resource 

Oct. 17—David & Mary Jo Nutting—Mute Fossils Speak 
Volumes 

Nov. 21—TBD 

Distant Starlight & Biblical Creation 
Tuesday August 15, 2023, 7:30 PM, Univ. of Northwestern, Totino Fine Arts Center, Room F2106 

We see stars and galaxies that are so far away, it seems their light would need millions or even 
billions of years for the light to reach us. Many people have used this to challenge the idea that the 
heavens and Earth were created merely thousands of years ago. This talk shows how this seemingly 
straightforward challenge relies on multiple assumptions being true-and at least some of them are 
false. Furthermore, it is not Biblical Creation which is disproved by distant starlight. It turns out that 
the Big Bang model has a fatal 'light travel time' problem of its own. The vastness of the cosmos 
does not disprove the Bible--instead, it supports the glory of our Creator.  

Spike Psarris is returning with another great talk on God’s creations in the sky. He plans to join us here in the 

Twin Cities for an in-person talk. This talk should be at a level for just about anyone to understand and 

appreciate. Spike will also be speaking at Radisson Rd. Baptist Church on Sunday 8/13 @ 9:30, 10:30 am and 6 

pm. Address is 13627 Radisson Rd NE, Ham Lake, MN 55304. 

Updates at www.tccsa.tc All meetings free and open to the public. 

Have you considered… 

 ...Carp? Crucian carp in Northern European ponds with no predator fish in the pond are standard size. Once a predator 

fish was introduced to the ponds and eats a carp, the other carp grew large humps on their backs which prevented the 

predator fish from swallowing them. How was this happening? Were the carp involved in natural selection? NO.  

Researchers discovered a new paradigm: creatures were making logical adjustments to their environment. The new 

paradigm involved 1. Sensors 2. Analysis  3.Targeted response. This is called continuous environmental tracking (CET). 

So, back at the pond. Crucian carp were swimming in a predator free pond, the carp’s bodies were shallow shaped.  One of 

the carp buddies we will call “Bob”.  One day the carp asked, “Has anyone seen Bob lately?”  (A northern pike was 

introduced to the pond and had just eaten Bob, now the pike was going to the bathroom.)  “Wait a minute”, said one of the 

carp, “I smell Bob”.  The other carp also picked up the chemical scent.  Immediately, the carp bodies began to change, a 

huge hump grew on their backs, now the northern pike would not be able to swallow them. The carp had sensors to read 

their environment and adjusted accordingly. This is the opposite of natural selection.  This new paradigm shift finds 

creatures adapting to their environment because of built in sensors, logical analysis, and targeted responses. The carp did 

not change their body shape if predator fish were present, it only changed when a carp had been eaten and the “Bob” smell 

permeated the pond. Scientists are discovering that crucian carp are well engineered to respond to their environment with 

preprogrammed sensors, logical analysis, and a targeted response.  In Genesis 1:22,26,28, God commanded, “Be fruitful, 

multiply, and fill the earth.”  And that is what creatures are doing by continually tracking their environment. 

Retrieved 7/22/2023 https://www.icr.org/article/engineered-adaptability-creatures-adaptability 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=56iAfEXEtAc  Brian Young, “Supernatural Selection”, 6/11/23 

http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html
https://www.icr.org/article/engineered-adaptability-creatures-adaptability
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=56iAfEXEtAc


TCCSA's STATEMENT OF BELIEF 

We believe in God: The Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  We believe that the Bible is the inspired Word of God, and that all of its assertions are 

historically and scientifically true in the original autographs; this means that the account of origins in Genesis is a factual presentation of actual 

historical truths. We believe that the origin of matter and all basic types of living things, including man, came about through direct creative acts of 

God during the six-day creation week described in Genesis.  Whatever biological changes have occurred since the creation week have accomplished 

only changes within the created kinds.  We believe that the great flood described in Genesis, commonly referred to as the Noachian Flood, was an 

historic event, world-wide in extent and effect.  We accept the account of the special creation of Adam and Eve as the first man and woman.  Their 

subsequent fall into sin, by disobedience of God's direct command, is the basis for our belief in the necessity of a Savior for all mankind.  Therefore, 

we believe that Jesus Christ is our Lord and only Savior and that personal faith in Him is necessary for salvation.  

 

  I want to become a member of TCCSA and I subscribe to the Statement of Belief.                          

        (Calendar year membership dues are $20.00. Students do not pay dues.)                                                      

 

  I want to renew my membership in TCCSA (note dues above).                                                                 
  
  Mail newsletter                                  E-mail newsletters and updates                                                        
 

 

  I want to make a donation to help promote Creation Science. 

  TCCSA ___________________Adventure Safaris____________________ 
 

NAME__________________________________________________E-Mail__________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 

 
STREET___________________________________________________________CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  david-johnson@usfamily.net 
 

Mail:    TCCSA 

           6300 Georgia Ave. N.  

           Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re on Facebook www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts  
TCCSA is on Instagram: @tccsa_tc and on Twitter: @TCCSA_TC. TCCSA programs 
are on YouTube & Rumble—links at www.tccsa.tc. DVDs are also available 

More History 
If you look at the masthead on the other side you will see TCCSA has been serving the Twin Cites 

since 1973. Do the math and you will see it’s been 50 years. Most of the people who were active at 
that time are no longer around to tell us what happened. The earliest documents we have in our 
archives are newsletters and lists of programs date from November 1975.  

Most of the people getting the printed newsletter probably don’t have parents living now. Do you 
wish you had asked more questions of your parents about their early days? My dad was born in 1909 
and a lot of history happened between his birth and mine. I really don’t know very much about his 
early life and his family as he was growing up. 

I can’t go back and ask questions of most of the people involved when TCCSA started. I know of 
one who may be available and have reached out to see if I can interview him. If you know someone 
who was involved I would love to have their contact information. If I am able to find out more I will 
pass it along in future newsletters.  

If you have parents or older family members who are still around, start asking questions and learn 
about their early lives. You will be glad you did. 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts
http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html

